Sent: 10 January 2020 15:00
To: _WEB_Local Plan

Subject: FW: Stroud District Local Plan Review: Draft Local Plan Public Consultation
Attachments: STC RESPONSE TO LOCAL PLAN REVIEW.docx

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Please find attached our response to the draft Local Plan.
| would be happy to discuss any of our comments in more detail if required.

Several of the issues raised are linked to the review of our NDP — we would welcome the opportunity to work
together to progress them.

Kind regards

From: Local.Plan@stroud.gov.uk [mailto:Local.Plan@stroud.gov.uk]

Sent: 20 November 2019 13:08

To: PARISH.COUNCILS@stroud.gov.uk

Subject: Stroud District Local Plan Review: Draft Local Plan Public Consultation

Dear Town/Parish Council Clerk,
Stroud District Local Plan Review: Draft Local Plan Public Consultation

The Stroud District Local Plan was adopted in November 2015 and sets out a planning strategy for distributing
development within the District and policies for protecting and conserving the natural and built environment. The
current Plan covers the period to 2031. It is important that the Local Plan is kept up-to-date and the current Local Plan
commits the Council to undertake an early review.

The District Council started the process of reviewing the current Local Plan in 2017 with an Issues and Options
consultation to cover the period to 2040. This was followed by a consultation on an Emerging Strategy in 2018. We
have now reached Draft Local Plan stage and this consultation sets out the Council’s vision, strategy, sites and
policies for meeting development needs over the next 20 years.

The public consultation will run for 9 weeks from 20 November 2019 to 22 January 2020.

We want people to engage fully in this process so that responses can be fed into the final stage of preparing a final
Draft Local Plan for submission to the Government during 2020.

You will receive a complimentary copy of the Draft Local Plan in the post. The Draft Local Plan and supporting and
background papers are also available to view and download at www.stroud.gov.uk/localplanreview. Hard copies of the
documentation are also available at the following locations:
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Town and parish council offices that open to the public: Berkeley, Cainscross, Cam, Chalford, Dursley,
Minchinhampton, Nailsworth, Painswick, Rodborough, Stonehouse, Stroud, Upton St Leonards, Wotton-under-
Edge

Public libraries at Berkeley, Brockworth, Dursley, Nailsworth, Minchinhampton, Miserden, Quedgeley,
Stonehouse, Stroud, Wotton-under-Edge

Stroud District Council, Ebley Mill reception There are computers for public internet access here as well.

We are holding public exhibitions around the District during the consultation period. This will provide an opportunity to
chat to officers working on the Local Plan review. Time and venue details can be found on the webpage
www.stroud.gov.uk/localplanreview

Further information on the Local Plan Review and the consultation is available to view via
www.stroud.gov.uk/localplanreview

To respond to the consultation, we would prefer you to complete the online survey available on the Local Plan Review
webpage. Alternatively, you can email your response to local.plan@stroud.gov.uk or by post to Local Plan Review,
The Planning Strategy Team, Stroud District Council, Ebley Mill, Westward Road, Stroud, GL5 4UB. Please
respond by 22" January 2020.

Planning Strategy Team
Stroud District Council

PLANNING ® Planning
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Working together to make Stroud District a better place to live, work and visit

Please note: Personal data is processed in accordance with the Council’'s Privacy Notice. Please see our Privacy
Notice web page Sections 1 to 10 and our policies for details specifically affecting Planning and Building Control.

The information included in this e-mail is of a confidential nature and is intended only for the addressee. If
you are not the intended addressee, any disclosure, copying or distribution by you is prohibited and may be
unlawful. Disclosure to any party other than the addressee, whether inadvertent or otherwise is not intended
to waive privilege or confidentiality.
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only for the addressee. If you are not the intended addressee, any disclosure, copying or distribution by you
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or reliability of information herein and any views expressed are not necessarily those of the Council.

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service.
For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com




